SCALES MOUND COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #211
SPECIAL BOARD OF EDUCATION TRUTH IN TAXATION MINUTES
December 18, 2023

A special meeting of the Board of Education of the Scales Mound Community Unit School District
#211 was held in the District library on Monday, December 18th, 2023.

President Paul Homb called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. Melissa Wachter called roll with
the following members answering: Paul Homb - present, Peter Zito - present, Katie Meusel -
present, Jim Stoewer - present, Staci Duerr - present, Jeff Bader - present, Ashlee Miller -
present. Administration present: Dr Marybeth DeLaMar— Superintendent, Matt Wiederholt -
Principal. Others Present: Rich Zurcher, Sherri Altfillisch, Becky Cogan, Evan Cogan, Jennifer
Travis, Mike Holt, Susan Morhardt, Sara Wentz, Anna Wentz, Alyssa Wentz.

Ashlee Miller moved to adopt the agenda as presented. Seconded by Staci Duerr. All present
voted in favor.

Dr DeLaMar discussed the districts intent to ask for more than 5% in which requires a Truth in
Taxation hearing. She discussed the how Scales Mound School is a tax capped district and how
the district’s levy process works.

Paul Homb and Staci Duerr also spoke about Scales Mound School’s tax levy history.

Mike Holt asked about the districts past budgets and deficit spending.

Rich Zurcher asked about the tax levy and how it will effect taxes for tax payers in the district.

Jeff Bader moved to adjourn the meeting from public hearing at 7:05 p.m. Seconded by Katie
Meusel. All present voted in favor.

Katie Meusel moved to adjourn from the Special Truth in Taxation Meeting as 7:06 p.m.
Seconded by Jeff Bader. All present voted in favor.
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